
 

     

 

 
Selwyn Park School 

                                                Term 4 Week 1 Newsletter October 13th 2023 

 

From the Principal’s desk 

Tēnā Koutou Katoa, Mālo e lelei 

Greetings to you all, 

 

A warm welcome to  Abraham and Sylas Howe ,  Anitoni and Naomi Lolohea and Treyton Ripia and their         
whanau to Selwyn Park School. 

We would like to extend a warm welcome to Jo Ellis and Nadine Driver, who are stepping into cover Rm 2 for 
term 4. 

There's a lot on. 

Please see the notices on Skool loop and Facebook which have information about our Pet Day—Friday 27th          
October and our Market Day—Friday 3rd November. 

Staff Car Park: 

Please note that our staff car park is not a drop off or pick up zone. It’s very small and with the added traffic with 
the kindy, an accident is begging to happen. Please use our Onslow Street area. 

RM 5 YEAR 6 HIKOI:  

Meeting Tuesday 17th October 6pm, Rm 5. 

 

Sport was a winner: 

There is a great deal of sport happening all over the world at the moment.  

Our Rugby World Cup AB’s face Ireland which should be a great game. Fingers crossed 

The Blackcaps World Cup in India—They have started well. 

Silver Ferns in action in Australia. Somewhat out played in game 1. 

Rugby League World Cup Kiwi squad named.  

Hopefully this wind stops blowing so we can get some weekend fishing in. 

 

.  

 

Regards 

Todd Warmington 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 27th October 

Pet Morning and Open 

Day 

Friday 3rd November 

Open Day and Mini     

Market 

 

NOTICES 


